
Comment from Jason Horsman 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 14, 2022 

To continue to make driving and passenger cars safe, the NHTSA should consider data on 

vehicles without side-view mirrors. These vehicles may also serve unintended consequences of 

navigating parking lots and blind-spot monitoring that we have not considered. 
 


